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The Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade

to the Canadian High Commission

Waigani, June 10, 1982

Note No. 357/82

The Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade presents its compliments to the
Canadian High Commission and has the honour to refer to the Exchange of Notes
constituting an Investment Insurance Agreement between Papua New Guinea and
Canada.

The Department has the honour to acknowledge receipt of the High Commis-
sion's Note of 6th May, 1982, signed by His Excellency, Raymond C. Anderson,
Canadian High Commissioner to Papua New Guinea.

The Department would advise that the Government of Papua New Guinea's con-
firmatory Note herewith enclosed, was signed by the Minister for Foreign Affairs
and Trade, the Honourable W. NoeI Levi, on 31st May, 1982.

Further, the Department has the honour to confirm that Papua New Guinea' s
constitutional formalities in respect of the said Agreement were fulfilled on 10
December, 1981. In accordance with its provisions, the Agreement shall enter into
force between our two Governments on the date of this note, that is lOth June, 1982.

The Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Canadian High Commission the assurances of its highest consideration.


